Manheim Twp. H.S. BULLETIN # 20 Monday, September 23, 2013

College Visits:
Students can sign up for the visits on their NAVIANCE account under the COLLEGES tab. If you will be missing a class
period, please print out the confirmation page and show your teacher before you attend. A. King

9/23 - Lafayette College - 10:00 a.m. - Career Ctr.
9/24 — Messiah College — Cafeteria, all lunches
- Juniata College — 2:00 p.m. — Career Ctr.
9/25 - University of Richmond - 7:00 a.m. - Career Ctr.
- Washington & Jefferson College — Cafeteria, all
lunches
- Denison University — 2:00 p.m. — Career Ctr.
9/26 - Gettysburg University - 2:00 p.m. - Career Ctr

The PSAT will be administered at Manheim Township High School on Saturday, October 19th. Registration is open
to Juniors and Seniors ONLY beginning today, Monday, September 23 - Friday, September 27. Registration for all
other underclassmen will be held Monday, September 30-Friday, October 4 and is based on seat availability. The
cost is $23 and registration information can be obtained in the Guidance Office beginning Monday, September 23. If
you cannot test on this date, please see Mrs. Chitwood for other options. A. Chitwood

Each year our school participates in identifying students who have given back in significant ways to their school and
community. Students who have distinguished themselves through volunteer work are invited to fill out an
application for the 2014 Prudential Spirit of Community Awards. Forms are available at http://spirit.prudential.com
OR www.nassp.org/spirit and are due by November 5, 2013.

One student from our school will be selected for state-level honors and may win $1,000 cash award and a free trip to
Washington D.C. next spring. Township has had at least one local honoree each year since the inception of this
award and, in 2011-12, one of our students was a state honoree who received the $1,000 unlimited grant money,
engraved medallion, and free trip to D.C.

This year, it could be you. See posters in the main corridor for more information. If you have any questions, please
contact Mrs. Mitchell.

We need volunteers from Key Club, Student Council, Interact and National Honor Society to serve as building guides
and to work at parent information tables on Parent Night, September 26. If you are interested, please see Mrs. Loke
in the main office as soon as possible. D. Ridley

Attention students who purchase food or snacks during lunch: Only students who are purchasing food items may
enter the food court area. Once again, only students who are purchasing food items may enter the food court area.
In other words, if you are not purchasing food, do not go into the food court area. Administration

Attendance Reminder for All Students: Excuse notes for absences/tardies to school are due within three days of

returning to school. Disciplinary consequences will be assigned for unexcused/unlawful absences from school.

Forms can be downloaded from the school district's website www.mtwp.net - Quick Links - Parent Forms. The forms

can be used at any Manheim Township school. If you do not have an excuse form, notes may be submitted on any

type of stationery - be sure to include the required information! See pages 3-5 of the MTHS Student Handbook, in

the front section of the student agenda book, for more detailed information about school attendance.
Administration

Attention all students: This is a reminder that the front office is no longer responsible for the drop off of textbooks,
lunches, sports equipment, homework, etc. If your parent brings something for you, they will need to leave it on the
bookcase in the front office and you WILL NOT be called down to pick it up. Your parent will need to get in touch

with you some other way to let you know the item is in the office. Office

-see other side-



If you are a Senior and have signed up for Club Early Release and have not filled out the paperwork, you will not be
permitted to leave early on Club days. The pink Club Early Release form is available in the office, at the desk of

Mrs. Bennett. After the paperwork has been turned in, you will need to verify with Mrs. Bennett whether or not you
have been approved for early release. Administration

Seniors: If you have NOT had your senior picture taken for the yearbook, please go to Barksdalephoto.com to
schedule your senior pictures. They are now scheduling appointments for October 10, 16 & 17. J. Daveler

A brief parent and player meeting for all girls interested in playing lacrosse will be held Wednesday September 25th
at 7pm in the cafeteria. M. Pinkerton

TODAY’S SPORTS

SPORT A A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME
Vhockey Cedar Crest H HS-Field H 4:00
Jvfoot Lancaster Catholic H HS-Stadium 4:00
Golf LL Leagues H Overlook 9:00
Frbsoccer McCaskey H HS-Field | 4:00
Frgsoccer McCaskey A HS 4:00 2:50




